
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, and a huge warm welcome to our very first Newsletter.  

Let me introduce myself, I am Jayne Maddy, and I will be collating all the information 
that you send me, with the result being a newsletter each quarter. This will highlight 
all the special services and brilliant activities that are happening in all our Parishes 
within the Deanery. We can also share ideas, tips and things that worked well (or 
not so well) and learn from each other to ensure that all our parishioners get the 
very best experience they possibly can from our Deanery Family. 

 

 

Can you spot your church?  
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Joint Deanery Events for November and December 2022  

29 November            Deanery Advent Service held at St Botolphs Church at 7pm  

23rd November and Wednesday onwards      Online Advent Course 2022  7.30pm – 9.30pm  

9th December            Mayor’s Service held at St Botolphs Church at 6.45pm   

       

WYBERTON and FRAMPTON  

Last Saturday of every month, Men’s Breakfast   8.30am at Fairfield Guest House, Boston 

Wednesday Coffee Morning 10am-12 noon  at The Open House 232 London Road 

Friday Coffee Morning 10am – 12 noon at Wyberton Community Centre 

11th December   St Michael’s Church Frampton         Carol service 3pm  

18th December   St Leodegar’s Church Wyberton       Carol service  3pm 

24th December   St Michael’s Church Frampton         Crib Service  2pm 

24th December   St Leodegar’s Church Wyberton      Crib Service   3:30pm 

24th December   St Leodegar’s Church Wyberton      Midnight Mass  11.30pm   

25th December   St Michael’s Church Frampton         Christmas Service 9.30am  

 

HOLY TRINITY BOSTON 

4th December      ‘When Christmas Hurts’   Service 3pm followed by light refreshments 

12th December    Christmas Community lunch with carols 12.30pm  

14th December    Trinity Tots Christmas Party 9.30-11.30am  

18th December    Carol Services  4pm or 7pm  with drinks and mince pies served between  

24th December    Crib Service  4pm  - come dressed up if you wish 

24th December    Midnight Communion 11.30am  

25th December    Christmas Day Celebration Service 10.30am  

KIRTON 

3rd December  Christmas Tree Festival, Winter Wonderland   11am – 3pm   

4th December  Christmas Tree Festival, Winter Wonderland   12 noon  – 3pm   

18th December  Holy Eucharist and setting up and Blessing of the crib. 

22nd, 23rd & 24th December   

Church open 10am to 2pm  -Drop in during  this time to view the crib, light a candle and hear the 

Christmas story read. Christmas carols played in the background. Soup served 12 -1pm. 

24th December  Midnight Mass  11.30pm  

25th December  Eucharist 10am  



  



ST BOTOLPH’S & ST THOMAS’, BOSTON 

 

3rd December  St Botolph’s Church Lego Club – first Saturday of every month 10am -1pm  

3rd December  St Thomas’ Church  Christmas Fayre 11am – 2pm  

5th December  St Botolph’s Church Compline 5pm  

11th December  St Botolph’s Church  Nativity Play 4pm  

15th December  G4 performing at The Stump – tickets via G4 website 

18th December  St Botolph’s Church Lessons and Carols  5pm  

19th December  St Botolph’s Church  Compline 5pm  

19th December  St Thomas’ Church  MacMillan Carol Service 7pm   

20th December  St Botolph’s Church  Fun at The Stump Children’s Activities 10am – 2pm  

22nd December St Thomas Church   Carol Service 7.30pm 

24th December  St Botolph’s Church Carols by Candelight 4pm   

24th December St Botolph’s and St Thomas Churches  Midnight Mass 11.30pm 

25th December St Botolph’s Church  Christmas Day Eucharist  10am  

1st January 2023  St Thomas’ Church  Eucharist  10am     

St Thomas runs a Baby and Toddler group every Tuesday at the church hall from 9.30am – 11am 

and also The Skirbeck Quarter Community Soup Lunch on a Tuesday from  

11.30am – 2pm at the Church Hall. 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supplied 

information – it is really lovely to see all 

the wonderful activities that our Deanery 

Family are providing for the local 

communities.   

Please continue to let me know what is 

happening so that I can populate the next 

newsletter, thank you.  

  


